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Delay Due to Weather 
 
 
Due to the extreme cold over the past few days in the Greater Vancouver area, the track will not 
open for training until Tuesday, February 11th. The track is currently frozen and obviously unfit 
for training, but the weather is scheduled to warm up, which will allow the track maintenance crew 
to get the track ready for Tuesday. 
 
 
A note from Hastings Entertainment Inc. to trainers and their staff: the tunnel alongside the 
paddock, which connects the backstretch to the front side, will close every night at 2 a.m. and 
reopen at 9:15 a.m.  Anyone needing access to the barn area between those times will only be 
able to enter via the East Gate. 
 


